
BOARD OF ASSESSORS MEETING 
DECEMBER 16, 2014 

 
PRESENT:  Jeanne Cunningham, Chairman, George Slyman, Jim Coffey 
 
The meeting was called to order at 6:00 p.m. at the Town Office. 
 
The Board approved: 
 

 Intent to cut for John and Diana Heywood, lot 12/103 
 Abatement for Rachel Estola, et al, lot 3/19, $12.00 
 Abatement for Ralph Calistro, lot 11/159, $44.00 
 Abatement for Jeffrey Green, lot 13/11-I, $50.00 
 Abatement for Brian and Lois Hillock, lot 4/34, $50.00 
 Minutes of November 18 and December 2, 2014 meetings 

 
At 6:15 p.m. the Board met with Steve and Francie Riggs regarding lot 10/30.  The lot is made up of four 
separate tracts according to deeds.  Mr. and Mrs. Riggs asked that the tracts be separated into individual 
lots.  Upon review of the deeds, the Board agreed to the separation of the tracts into 4 separate lots. 
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